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Tlomd's Register of Shipping

71, Fenchurch' Street, E.C.3,

Dear S8ir,

I duly received your letter of the 15th

17th September, 1936,

instant respecting the steamer "PAUL HARNEIT" and note

your remarks regarding the bridge side plating of this

vessel.,

good enough to let me know whether the bridge deck plating

is as approved.

GDYNIA,

I shall, however, be glad if you will also be

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the

Classification Committee,
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